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Galloway Township, NJ - The Bacharach Institute for Rehabilitation’s Pauline Hollander 
Scholarship Fund will offer $50,000 in scholarships to undergraduate Nursing students at 
Stockton University for the coming year.  

Current students in the pre-professional nursing program in the School of Health Sciences may 
apply for funding provided by the Pauline Hollander Scholarship Fund for Registered Nurses.  
Students who meet the eligibility criteria will be identified by the School of Health Sciences and 
invited to apply. 
 
The fund is named for the late Pauline Hollander, who was a nurse and benevolent resident of 
Atlantic County. The fund is overseen by the Bacharach Institute for Rehabilitation’s Board 
Chairman Philip J. Perskie, Vice Chairman Roy Goldberg and CEO Richard Kathrins.  
 
The Pauline Hollander Scholarship is associated with the Bacharach Institute for Rehabilitation, 
an advanced inpatient and outpatient rehabilitation hospital located in Galloway, with additional 
satellite offices throughout South Jersey. 
 
For more information on the Bacharach Institute, visit Bacharach.org 
 
For more information on Stockton’s School of Health Sciences, visit 
Stockton.edu/healthsciences 
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